
From: Devereaux, William
Sent: 7/19/2010 1:55:14 PM
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Nwamu, Chonda (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJN3); Dietz,

Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: average Bakersfield summer bill

Marzia,

You might find the attached deck helpful. We prepared this last fall when we were meeting with folks 
down in Bakersfield and Fresno. Page 6 shows the average usage for a customer in Kern county and 
then on Page 8 it shows how that can translate into dollars given last summer’s rates.

Thanks,

Bill

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 9:26 AM 
To: Devereaux, William 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: average Bakersfield summer bill

Hi Bill,

It was nice catching up with you yesterday, do you have a ball park figure of an average "summer" bill 
for an average household in Bakersfield? yesterday, I said that my average "summer" or winter bill 
living in SF is about $80 for both gas and electric and I assumed that for a Bakersfield customer it would 
be around $800 - $1,000 - am I right or did I exaggerate that average?

Marzia Zafar.Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov..415-703..1997
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